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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT BY
THE DEPUTY OF ST. MARTIN

 
ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 15th JULY 2008

 
Question
 
Will the Minister inform members which, if any, Convention rights are potentially affected by the draft Limited
Partnerships (Amendment) (Jersey) Law 200- and the reasons for his view that the provisions of that Law are
compatible with Convention rights?
 
 
Answer
 
Based on the advice I received I believe that there are no human rights issues in relation to the draft law.  My
view is that the provisions in the Law are compatible with the Convention rights.
 
 


